
Unions build for 30 November national strike
 Portugal 

The FESAP and FNSFP public service federations have united in a call for a national 
strike across the whole of public administration for 30 November. With negotiations 
over pay having broken down the unions are calling for proper collective bargaining, 
for pay increases to take account of the loss of purchasing power in recent years 
and for a defence of employment rights in the public sector in the face of 
government reforms.
Read more at > SINTAP (PT)
And at > FNSFP (PT)
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